
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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May 2023

EDINBURGH WAY

DATES FOR DIARY
1ST MAY – BANK HOLIDAY – NURSERY CLOSED
8TH MAY – BANK HOLIDAY – NURSERY CLOSED

WC 15TH MAY – MENTAL HEALTH AWARENESS WEEK
Activities throughout the week

18TH MAY – OUTDOOR DAY 
 Forest school day please wear appropriate clothing for the weather this day.

19TH MAY – NATIONAL BEE DAY
Wear yellow and black and learn about different types of bees.
29TH MAY – BANK HOLIDAY – NURSERY CLOSED

WC29 TH MAY – MAY HALF TERM
MONDAY 5TH JUNE – CARING FOR THE COMMUNITY DAY

Activities to be carried out throughout the day
FRIDAY 16TH JUNE – FATHERS DAY BAKE SALE

LAMBS 
Last month in the Lambs room, the children have been engaged in different 
activities to promote personal social and emotional development to help get to 
know our new children and families that have started with us. We have been 
looking at family photos, finding out our likes and dislikes and exploring lots of 
new stories. The lambs have also enjoyed a variety of Easter activities such as 
an egg hunt where the children had to find different coloured eggs and making 
their own Easter bonnets that they wore at our Easter party.

DUCKS 
In the Ducks room the children have been celebrating 
Easter with lots of exciting activities. We made 
decorations for an Easter tree, taking part in an outdoor 
egg hunt and participating in lots of spring themed 
activities such as making daffodils, mindfulness wands 
and petal perfume, which they used all their senses for.

FARMERS 
It has been a month of mindfulness, the Farmers have taken 
their time to learn about their emotions and reflect on them. We 
linked this to our favourite book ‘the colour monster’. As a team 
we built a tent where we can go and reflect, relax and meditate 
throughout the day. This tent was also created as several of our 
families were fasting for Ramadan, so some of the children 
could go in to pray. The Farmers have been learning about the 
Ramadan moon, the meaning of fasting and we have also been 
learning about Mecca. Throughout the Easter break, some of 
the children have been taking part in lots bright and colourful 
activities. We also held an Easter egg hunt as the Easter bunny 
came down to surprise us

We celebrated Eid 
with all our 
children. We have 
made and hung 
Eid decorations on 
our indoor tree, 
visited the 
Ramadan tent, 
made Eid card’s 
and had an Eid 
party, which 
provided us with 
an opportunity to 
try new foods 
which we may not 
usually eat. It was 
delicious!


